CONSULAR SECTION
BRITISH EMBASSY

CAIRO

13 March, 1965,
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I am most grateful to you for
all that you: did to help me in making
arrangements for my Ambassador's visit
to Aswan which turned out to be such an
informative and pleasant occasion, We
must have taken up much of your valuable
time, but no-one could have been a more
knowledgable and amiable escort than
yourself,

X I hope that we shall soon have the
pleasure of meeting you again and I very
much hope that you will get in teuch
with me when you are next in Cairo,

(C.S. Palmer)
BN, Consul.

Mr, Ahmed Talaat,
Deputy Director for Public Relations,
High Dam,



